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Thursday 15th May 2025 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
At Newquay Primary Academy we are continually looking for ways to support our families 
and enhance the services we offer to our academy community. 
 
As part of this commitment, we are currently reviewing our wraparound provision, including 
before and after-academy care - to ensure it meets the needs of our pupils and their 
families. Your feedback is a vital part of this process. 
 
We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts with 
us. Whether your child currently attends wraparound care or not, your views will help us 
better understand what is working well and where we could improve or expand our 
provision. 
 
To gather your feedback, we have created a short survey, which can be accessed here 
Click here to complete the survey The deadline for responses is Thursday 22nd May. 
 
Thank you in advance, your input is invaluable, and we look forward to hearing your views. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Craig Hayes 
Executive Headteacher  
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